
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/07/2022 11:12:03 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/07/2022 

MR Charles Chapman 
21 - 21 Willow Tree Crescent CRES 
Be!rose NSW 2085 

RE: DA2022/0932 - 146 Forest Way BELROSE NSW 2085 

Dear David Auster, we need to commend the management of Be!rose Bowling Club for taking 
the initiative to provide patrons with the great outdoor recreational facility. The facility is not 
only great for the parents of children but most importantly playing outdoors allows children to 
develop self-confidence, independence and self-esteem. They also become aware of limits, 
boundaries and challenge in their play. I therefore fully support the 
Development Application DA2022/0932. 
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